
 
 

2440 Sheridan Drive – Tonawanda, New York 14150 

 

July 24, 2015 

 

Donna Giliberto 

NYS Department of Public Service – 18
th

 Floor 

3 Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 12223-1350 

 

Matter Number 14-02555 – In the Matter of ESCO Historical Pricing Quarterly Reporting 

  

RE: REQUEST FOR TRADE SECRET PROTECTION 

 

Dear Records Officer: 

 

Attached please find the summary of our second quarter 2015 historical prices. 

 

NOCO Natural Gas, LLC and NOCO Electric, LLC respectfully requests that the information in the attached 

documents be treated by the Commission and the Department of Public Service as trade secret 

information and confidential commercial information pursuant to Public Officers Law §§ 87(2) and 89(2), 

and the Commission’s implementing regulation, 16 NYCRR § 6-1.3.  The information in these documents, 

if made publicly available, would likely cause substantial injury to the competitive positions of NOCO 

Natural Gas, LLC and NOCO Electric, LLC.  Accordingly, we respectfully request that the attached 

unredacted documents be treated as confidential trade secret information and afforded all of the 

protections against public disclosure available for such information, as provided by law.     

 

Should you need any additional information, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Joseph DePrima 

Operations Manager 

NOCO Natural Gas & Electric 

(716)614-1309 

jdeprima@noco.com 

 

 

Enclosure 


